
 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

On October 5, 2021, California Governor Newsom signed Assembly Bill (AB) 1200 into law. This bill bans 

all plant fiber-based food packaging containing PFAS that are either intentionally added or present at levels 

exceeding 100 parts per million total fluorine, beginning January 1, 2023. 

This letter serves as confirmation that Golden West Packaging Group is in compliance with this new law 

and PFAS are never intentionally added to our finished goods during the manufacturing process. 

Please always contact your salesperson with questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 
Golden West Packaging Group 
 

Nick Semonza 
Nick Semonza 
Quality & Safety Director 

 

 
 

 


